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Dear Evelyn and Don: 

May 29, 1968 

Many thanks for sending the copies of the letters from Francois 
and Tixier. We have written the Bordes in the hopes of getting both of 
them here next year for a semester as visiting professors. With the mess 
in France at the moment we don't know if they got our letter yet or not! 
As soon a s we hear, I 111 let you know. 

Are your plans firming up for the surrnner yet? Let me give you 
some alternative dates that would be good from our point of view. Some­
time between June 13-18 would be a good time , or June 21-24. After that, 
the best time would be in early July, say June 29-July 8. 

I hope one of these periods would fit your schedule. Will you 
have the movie with you? When you can, please drop me a note giving me 
your schedule and if you will need a movie projector. This ti1ne we will 
have our generator fixed so we will be able to show slides, etc., 

I am leaving for Grasshopper in just a couple of days so please 
write me at the f ollowing address: Archaeological Field School, Cibecue, 
Arizona 85901. 

We got the roof put on the dining hall, so I guess we are more or 
less set to go again. I can't wait to see you again among the pines of 
Grasshopper! 

WAL:hkg 

As ever, 

William A. Longacre 
Assistant Professor 


